CRA Newsletter, 5-24-2021

Principal’s Message

Entering the last full week of the school year I reflect on a very unusual year. Starting the year with 90%
of students online, transitioning to the hybrid model, and finally, to our current 4 days per week schedule,
| am pleased with where we are now. It has not been easy for all of us.

| want to thank the students, parents, staff, and our board for making the best out of a situation with so
many unknowns and so many different opinions and emotions. While we are not done with the pandemic,
it is my observation that most of us are pleased with how the year is finishing up.

A reminder that we plan on going back to the 5 days per week attendance schedule for the 2021-2022
school year.

Kent Fuller, Principal
Canyon Rim Academy

Board of Trustees Announcements

We are excited to announce that Shauna Cundick will serve as our newest Trustee on the CRA
Board next year. Thank you to all the candidates and their willingness to serve as a board member
and participate in the parent election process. Congratulations, Shauna!

You are invited to attend CRA's Annual Board Meeting for patrons and stakeholders. This meeting
is in addition to the Board of Trustees' monthly meetings. We invite all parents to attend as we
review the school year. The Annual Board meeting will start at 6:00 PM, following the monthly board
meeting.

Regular monthly Board Meeting:
Tuesday, May 25, 2021
4:00 PM @ Canyon Rim Academy

Annual Board Meeting
Tuesday, May 25, 2021
6:00 PM @ Canyon Rim Academy

A live audio stream of BOTH meetings can be accessed on Zoom:
https://zoom.us/j/61708925032pwd=RXRDb2srWkltam8zSFhXZIIER2pBdz09
Meeting ID: 617 089 2503

Passcode: canyonrim

Retirement Open House this Week

Join us this week on Wednesday, May 26, 4:30-6:30 p.m. to wish Mr. Fuller a Happy
Retirement. Though we are sad to see him go, come and help us wish him the best! The Open
House will be held on the front lawn at CRA.

CHROMEBOOK RETURN

If you borrowed a school Chromebook, it’s time to turn them in. We'll accept Chromebooks at the
office during the school day, except during our busy lunch hour from 11:30-12:30. Charging cords
must also be returned at the same time.

**We request that an adult return the Chromebook. Please attach a note explaining any issues or
damage and/or if it is working correctly. We will also evaluate the condition of the machine. If the
screen is cracked or damage has occurred and you did not pay for insurance, a damage fee will be
charged. All Chromebooks must be returned by Wednesday, June 2.



https://zoom.us/j/6170892503?pwd=RXRDb2srWkltam8zSFhXZllER2pBdz09

SCHOOL LUNCH!
Watch for lunch money balance notices this week. All lunches must be prepaid for the last
week of school. Again, if you have any questions please contact the office.

Band and Orchestra “Performances”

Though the Band and Orchestra students are not performing in person at the end of this year,
the Band & Orchestra teachers have recorded their students “performing” in class. The orchestra
recordings have been posted on the website, and the band recordings should be there by the
end of the week. To watch them, go to the Quicklinks section of the website under “Class
Websites” and you can find them under the grade level class links. The students have made
great progress this year in spite of the challenges, so we hope you enjoy their “performances”.

*Next week, June 1 - 3 will all be non-uniform days.
Modest and appropriate clothing is still required on non-uniform days.
As the year winds up, parents ask if we will take the uniforms their students’ have grown
out of. We cannot accept uniform clothing donations at the school, but recommend that
you donate them to Savers or another donation center.

CALENDAR
Tuesday, May 25: Board of Trustees Annual Board Meeting, 6:00 p.m.
Wed., May 26: Mr. Fuller Retirement Open House, 4:30-6:30

Thursday, May 27:  Last Day of Band & Orchestra
Monday, May 31.: NO SCHOOL — Memorial Day
Wed., June 2: Field Day
Thursday, June 3: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL, Dismissal at 1:15 p.m.
6" Grade Graduation, 10:30 a.m. at the Canyon Rim Park Amphitheater

PTO Newsletter May 24, 2021

We hope everyone had a wonderful weekend! Next Wednesday, June 2™ will be Field Day! We are still
looking for some parent volunteers to help with Field Day. If you would like to help, please sign up
here https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-field3

We are still looking for a PTO Treasurer for next year. If you are interested, please contact Lynsi Marshall
at lynsimarshall@gmail.com.

Because of Field day, we have moved our last PTO meeting from Wednesday, June 2 to Tuesday, June 1*
at 8am.

Reminder
Our last PTO meeting for the year will be Tuesday, June Ist
At 8am via zoom. Everyone is welcome to attend.

Upcoming Dates
June 1- PTO Meeting
June 2- Field Day



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-field3
mailto:lynsimarshall@gmail.com

We hope everyone has a wonderful Memorial Day weekend!
Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful. We appreciate all that you do!

Canyon Rim PTO



